
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 August 3, 2020 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attn:  Office of Engineering and Technology 
            

 
Alliant Techsystems Operations LLC 

File Number 0009-EX-TU-2020 
Notification of Consummation of Transfer of Control 

 
 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 On behalf of Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation, we hereby notify the Federal 
Communications Commission (the “Commission”) that the above-referenced transfer of control 
of Alliant Techsystems Operations LLC (“Alliant Techsystems”), which was approved by the 
Commission on February 06, 2020, was consummated effective July 31, 2020.   
 
 Any questions concerning this matter may be directed to the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
       /s/ Matthew S. DelNero 

Matthew S. DelNero 
Counsel for Northrop Grumman Systems 
Corporation 

 
cc: Douglas Young, Office of Engineering and Technology 


